
 

Parents as Teachers and Classroom Helpers. 

We are holding an Information Afternoon Tea on Wednesday, 8th April in our Mingaletta 

Room to explain the details of the PaTCH program. We will share the possible structure 

of the course, including content, commitment and requirements. Once confirmed 

participants are settled, dates and times for sessions in Terms 2 and 3 will be arranged. 

Please join us in our Mingaletta room on Wednesday, 8.4.20 at 2.15pm to find out all 

about this valuable program. 

We would appreciate the return of the RSVP below for catering purposes. 

Sincerely 

Pip Riordan 

Deputy Principal 

Instructional Leader 

 

 

I would like to attend the information afternoon about the PaTCH program on 

Wednesday 8.4.20. at 2.15pm in the Mingaletta room. 

 

Full Name __________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s name __________________________________________ Class ______________________ 

Phone _______________________________________________ Email________________________ 

 

PaTCH 

 


